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HEALTHCARE COST CONTAINMENT COMMITTEE MINUTES  

September 14, 2020 
 
 

Meeting Called to Order by Tom Woodruff: 
 
Attendance: 
Tom Woodruff – OSC Josh Wojcik – OSC Peggy Haering – OSC 
Tara Downes – OSC Tracy Cellillie – OSC Bernie Slowik – OSC 
Alex Humble – OSC Diane Ruggia - OSC Rae-Ellen Roy – OSC 
Miriam Miller – OSC Sandra Czunas – OSC Greg Messner – OPM 
Karen Nolen – OPM Paul Lombardo - DOI Dan Livingston - Union 
Alfredo Comargo – Union George Bognar – Union Dave Glidden - Union 
Carl Chisem – Union Kathy Chubet – Union Drew Phelan – Union 
Terry DeMattie – Segal Eileen Flick – Segal Emily Peters – Segal 
Jason Jossie – Segal Jaime Stirling  
 
 
Partnership – 
Staff reported in Partnership Plan 2.0, as of 9/1/20 there are 136 groups enrolled totaling 
approximately 24,000 employees or over 57,000 members.  We sent out an open 
enrollment presentation on Thursday 9/10 that groups can share with their members.  
Waiting for feedback from the groups. In the 1.0 version, as of 9/1/20 we have 5 groups 
enrolled totaling approximately 2,100 employees or around 3,200 members. 
 
Financials – Not available at this time, but will be released, once they are available. 
 
Open Enrollment – Virtual OE meetings, via Teams, have started on Tues Sept 8th and 
will end on Sept 30th for benefits effective 10/1. Teams has allowed more participants to 
attend each meeting; the first OE meeting had over 200 participants. The new Care 
Compass website is now up and running, and available for members to access. 
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